
 
 

 

 

  

 

Thurs 30th August    Father’s Day Stall  

Sunday 2nd Sept  Year 6 Holding BBQ at Bunning’s Rockdale 

Saturday 8th Sept  Family Bingo Night - places limited so get in quick 

Wed 19th Sept   McGrath Ninja Warrior Athon 

Saturday 27th Oct  Movies Under the Stars at Lugarno Public School. More info to follow 

 

 

 

 

  
P & C Meeting 

Date: Wednesday 19th September 2018 

Time and Location: 7.00pm in the staffroom, all welcome 

If you are unable to attend but would like something discussed please 
email your discussion item to the secretary Glenn Dogao 

secretary@lugarnopandc.org.au and we will add it to the agenda. 

 
 

 

The Annual School Fathers Day stall will be held this Thursday in the Connected Classroom (Next door to Mrs Flett’s 
room.) Each class will have a turn at coming to our pop up shop to purchase a little something for their dad, 
grandfather, uncle, carer or special male in their life. This will happen after recess and is run by the P&C as a service 
to the school, not a fundraiser. All gifts are $6 and no credit will be given. They must have money to make a 
purchase. Please send in $6 for each gift your child needs to purchase and if they will need a little help, please write 
on the envelope who they are buying for so we can assist them and then Grandpa won’t get a present that says 
“Number 1 Dad” etc. Siblings will have the opportunity to view the gifts during the recess break so they won’t double 
up on the same thing. For more information contact Louise on 0405322063 or Fiona 0425257510 
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Ever wanted to find something out or contribute to the P &C and unable to attend a meeting? 

Here are the details you need: 

President: Matt Alderton   President@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Treasurer: Leanne Ireland   accounts@lugarnopandc.org.au  

Secretary: Glenn Dogao   secretary@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Canteen:  Fiona Burns   Canteen@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Uniform: Janette Allardyce-Walker Uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Everything Else:   if you are unsure of who to contact please use the email address committee@lugarnopandc.org.au and 
your request or comment will be forwarded onto the correct person.  

 

 

Less than Two weeks to go  

Saturday 8th September 2018 

Just a reminder that our Family Bingo Night is fast approaching and numbers are filling up fast. Please make sure you 
return your note ASAP so you don’t miss out as seats are limited and unallocated. If you wish to pay online, please do so 
through Flexischools (not the school’ s website) or alternatively send your note and money into the school office. Spare 
notes can be found on the school website if you have misplaced yours. 

The bingo games will be called a little slower than normal so the kids can keep up but it will still be a lot of fun for the 
adults, so don’t forget to invite your grandparents and aunties and uncles, older brothers and sisters along. PLEASE NOTE 
CHILDREN ARE UNDER 18 so if your child is under 18 they pay the child’s price. 

You can chose where you want to sit and who you want to sit with. We will not be allocating seats, so don’t hold off 
sending your note in waiting for your friends; you can sort all that out on the night. 

Lots of prizes for everyone and all ages catered for. We also still have a couple of rounds which are currently unsponsored, 
so if you are interested in sponsoring a round please see sponsorship note or call Melissa Porter on 0405142403 or Fiona 
Burns 0425257510 

Last day for Online orders is Thursday 30th August at 8pm 
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Our Year 6 Families will be holding a bunnings sausage sizzle fundraiser this Sunday at Bunnings Rockdale to raise 
money for their farewell and gift back to the school. If you need anything from Bunnings for Father’s Day pop on 
down to the Rockdale store and say hello and of course buy a sausage while you are there. For any year 6 families 
that would like to volunteer an hour or 2 to man the stall please call Vicki on 0410678727 or Fiona 0425257510. 

 

The Lugarno Lions Club 
supports the big Red 

Kidney Bus    

On Saturday Night a few members of the P &C along with Mrs Williams went along to a Trivia Night fundraiser in 
support of the Lugarno Lions Club who always supports our fundraising efforts. The Lugarno Lions Club are raising 
money to support the big red kidney bus. The Big Red Kidney bus is a service open to all Australians on hospital, 
satellite or home dialysis that travels to holiday locations and stays for 6 weeks at a time to allow people on dialysis 
to have a holiday but still receive the daily treatment they require. We would like to thank the parents and Mrs 
Williams for giving up their own time to attend this event on the schools behalf. 

  

 

Ideas on Improving Lugarno 

Rita from The Georges River council has contacted the P&C to ask for some ideas on how the council can improve 
Lugarno. Phillip Walker the P & C Assistant Secretary will be putting together a letter of Reply to the council on the 
schools behalf but would love to give everyone the opportunity to have their say in what you think Lugarno as a 
suburb needs or needs to improve. This can be anything in the suburb and can include the school, some ideas that 
have already been given include a skate bowl and bike track at Evatt Park, Fixing the cricket nets and Half Tennis 
Court at Evatt and building a new natural playground in our school grounds this is just one persons thoughts. You 
do not need to repeat these ones they are already included but if you have anything more please email Phill Walker 
with your suggestion phil@allerdycewalker.com 
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WHAT YOU NEED 
TO KNOW:

Sports uniform to be worn

Bandanas handed out before 

session
Major prize drawn on the day

Sponsor cards and money due 

back by 5th September

NINJA 
WARRIOR 

ATHON 

WEDNESDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 2018

SESSION TIMES:
Early Stage 1: 10-10:45AM

Stage 1: 11:30-12:30PM
Stage 2: 9-10AM
Stage 3: 1:50 - 2:50PM

WHAT YOU CAN
EXPECT:

An awesome course
Hydration station
Announcement on the day of 

total figure raised
So come and watch the fun!

FOR VOLUNTEERS, CONTACT LITSA: 
0411233110

MAJOR PRIZE!




